
 

This week we say a sad farewell to Mrs Glover who has been with us just over a year. What a year it has 

been and Mrs Glover has been an incredible support to all the staff and especially to myself as we 

have worked together throughout the pandemic and national lockdowns. I am so pleased that she will 

be staying within BCCET and she has received a well deserved promotion.  We all wish her lots of good 

luck. 

God Bless 

Mrs Robertson 
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And let us not grow weary of doing good, for in due season we will reap, if we do not give up. Galatians 6:9  

 

May 

28th: Feel Good Friday 

Half Term holidays—

31st May-7th June 

June 

5th: First Holy Communion Year 5 

7th : School reopens  

12th: First Holy Communion Year 4 

14th: Phototronics—FHC children 

21st-25th: Assessment Week 

25th: Feel Good Friday 

28th—1st July: Transition Week 

NB: Dates may be subject to change 

Class Name Reason 

Acorn Isabella For excellent independent writing and having a shining star attitude in everything she does 

Maple Joseph For making a fantastic start with non-chronological reports about beaches 

Pine Joshua For showing great enthusiasm and participation in all his lessons 

Ash Sophie For being able to edit and correct her work independently 

Poplar Oliver For great effort in art when drawing a mining scene 

Willow Abilgail For excellent effort when writing a poem about the rainforest 

Oak Amelia For working really hard all week in all lessons, displaying a great attitude to learning 

Headteacher Sarah What a super role model to younger children in  breakfast club, always smiley in the mornings 

Gardening 

We would like to say a huge THANK YOU to all 

the families who have made and donated 

planters, plants and seeds to the school to help 

our children develop their gardens. The benefits 

of working outdoors with nature is incredible for 

the health and well being of the children as well as learning 

some of the Science curriculum hands on.  Each class is enjoying 

their time outside and we will post pictures later in the term of all 

their hard work. Thank you again to all who have supported us 

with this project. 

St. Leonard’s Church grounds 

I ask all parents and carers once again not to gather 

outside school grounds and particularly not in the 

grounds of the church. Please ensure that your child/

children do not run around on the grass in the 

church yard. Father Humble has very kindly allowed us access 

through the church grounds, please help to teach the children 

to respect this sacred space. 


